
Chancellor's Office 
Dr. Dianne G. Van Hook 

Date: May 31, 2018 

To: Dr. Jerry Buckley, Academic Staffing Committee Co-Chair 
Dr. Miriam Golbert, Academic Staffing Committee Co-Chair 

Cc: Dr. Rebecca Eikey, Academic Senate President 

FROM: Dr. Dianne Van Hook, Chancellor 

RE: My Feedback on the May 18 communication from ASC 

Thank you for your continued diligence and commitment to reviewing faculty proposals 
for academic colleagues to be hired. I appreciate the time you have taken to review this 
position and value your recommendation to hire a new Library faculty position as noted 
in your correspondence dated May 18, 2018. 

Per your request, it is my intention is to move forward and place the authorization to hire 
the new Library faculty position on the June 13 Board agenda. 

Should you require any additional information or have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me. 
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